
NATIONAL DEADLY FUN RUN CHAMPIONSHIPS 

Although the physical Championships at Uluru will not be going ahead this year, on       

Saturday 17/10, the National Deadly Fun Run Championships will be held as local events 

across 40 plus locations within Australia and the Islands. 

 

The event will adhere to current SA COVID-19 restrictions, will enforce physical distancing 

measures and will have COVID Marshalls present on the day. 

 

Our local Southern Deadly Fun Run National Championships event will be held on: 

SATURDAY 17 OCTOBER 2020 

ROTARY PARK,  

(Corner Beach Road and The Esplanade, Christies Beach 

Registrations Open at 9:30am 

Warm up at 10:00am 

Walk/Run starts at 10:30am 

Thank you to Reynella Kiwanis who are putting on a BBQ for us following the 

run/walk.  Local live music to follow walk/run. 

Register for a 3km or 5km walk/run - Registrations are FREE 

 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander and non Aboriginal and Torres Strait Island people are 

all encouraged to participate.  A great day out for all abilities and ages. 

The event is wheelchair and pram friendly, friendly dogs on leads are welcome. 

 

Any questions call Darjana, Community Development Coordinator at          

Taikurrendi Children and Family Centre on 81861102. 

 


